
NOTICE OF VACANCY  
THREE LAKES WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 

The Three Lakes Water and Sanitation District has a vacancy on the 
Board, and is accepting Letters of Interest. Because the District is a 
“Special District”, the following are qualification criteria: 
 

1) is registered to vote in the State of Colorado, and 
2) a resident of the District, or 
3) the owner (or spouse/civil union partner of owner) of taxable 

real or personal property situated within the boundaries of 
the District, or 

4) a person obligated to pay taxes under a Contract to purchase 
taxable property within the District. 

 
The Board meets once each month on the second Monday at 6:30 
p.m. at the Three Lakes Water & Sanitation District Administration 
Office and/or remotely. Board Members are paid a stipend of $100 
per meeting attended. Once appointed by the Board, this position 
will serve until the next regular election of the Board on May 3, 
2022.   
 
The Board meets again on December 13, 2021 and all Letters of 
Interest should be received by that date in order to be considered 
at that meeting. 
 
Letters of Interest should be delivered per one of the following:   

1) delivered to the Three Lakes Water & Sanitation 
Administration Office at 1111 County Road 48 

2) emailed to katie@threelakesws.com 
3) mailed to PO Box 899, Grand Lake, CO  80447 
4) faxed to 970-627-3448 

mailto:katie@threelakesws.com

